
NEXT STEPS

We are intending to submit a full 
planning application during Spring 
2017, but would like your views 
before we do so.

At:  The University 
Sports Ground Pavilion, 
Wilberforce Road, 
Cambridge, CB3 0EQ

On Tuesday
24 January 
2017                           
3pm—7pm

HOCKEY PITCH DEVELOPMENT,

UNIVERSITY SPORTS GROUND,

WILBERFORCE ROAD,

CAMBRIDGE

PUBLIC EXHIBITION
The exhibition event will be held
at the  Sports Ground Pavilion on
Tuesday 24th January 2017
between 3 pm – 7 pm.

You will be able to leave comments on 
the proposals and these responses will 
be considered by the project team in 
preparing the application.  The project 
team will be there to explain the 
scheme and answer questions.

You are invited to an exhibition to 
see the plans for improved sports 
facilities, including new hockey 
pitches at the existing site.
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If you are unable to attend the consultation 
on Tuesday 24 January 2017 but would like 
to make some comments, please use this 
Freepost form.

Please return your comments
by 7 February 2017.
Thank you.

ABOUT THE SITE
The sports ground was completed in 1994 and 
included a pavilion building, an athletics track 
and an all-weather pitch.  Permission for a 
second pitch was in place, but it was not 
constructed.

In 2008 permission was granted for 
floodlighting to the athletics track and both 
all-weather pitches.  Consent for the second 
pitch and floodlighting remains valid.

Now, following the recent adoption of the City 
Council and South Cambridgeshire Sports 
Facility Strategy, planning permission is sought 
for two all-weather pitches and associated 

floodlighting.  One is in the position of the 
previously approved second pitch (known as 
pitch 2) and a third pitch (known as pitch 3) in 
the position shown below.  Small changes to 
pitch 2 have necessitated the need to re-apply 
for planning permission.

The proposals will improve the existing 
facilities on site, providing training and 
competition pitches for a range of users.  
These include local clubs such as Cambridge 
City Hockey Club and other community users, 
together with the University Hockey Club.

No changes are proposed to the existing 
athletics track or its floodlighting as part of 
the proposed application.

Artificial Hockey Pitch Area

KEY

Artificial Hockey Pitch Run Off

5.0m High Ball Stop Fence

3.0m High Ball Stop Fence

1.2m High Pitch Perimeter Barrier

Proposed Hard Standing Area

Existing Hard Standing Area

Maintenance / Ambulance Parking Area

Potential locations for new cycle parking

Disabled car parking

Existing cycle parking with new shelter


